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11th June 2021

Dear Parents,

Alice will begin music tuition with your child from next week. This will take place every Thursday between now and the end of term. If your child needs to borrow an instrument from school please let us know, however we would require them to be returned after their last lesson.

Please could they also make sure they bring their music folders with them to their lessons (these were used previously and should be at home).

Please see Alice if you have any questions.

Kind regards,

The Bealings Team

Bealings School, Sandy Lane, Little Bealings, IP13 6LW

Telephone: 01473 622376 
     Email: admin@bealings.suffolk.sch.uk
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